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11th July 2023 

Deputy Alan Dillon TD, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

Dear Deputy Dillon, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the following Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to this Department for response.

PQ 29494/23: To ask the Minister for Health regarding the funding allocation for public nursing homes under the HSE's jurisdiction, if there has been an increase in funding per resident in 2023 for public nursing home; if so, the amount; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Alan Dillon

The Cost of Care at public Nursing Homes/community Nursing Units is calculated, currently annually, by the HSE and implemented as part of the funding process for Public Units under the NHSS Act 2009. 

The paid cost of care per bed per week for 2023 is €1,844, increased from €1,698 in 2022. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]______________________ 
Patricia Whelehan, 
Assistant National Director - Community Operations, 
Services for Older People.
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